
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

Ashfield Valley Primary School 

Year 4 Summer 2  Newsletter 6 

English 

This term, we will be reading a book 
called ‘Escape from Pompeii’ which is 
about the famous eruption of Mount 
Vesuvius in 79AD. This links with our 

Geography topic on volcanoes and our 
History topic on Romans. We will also 
be looking at Grimm’s fairy tales and 

writing our own versions of well-known 
stories.  

Mathematics 

This term we will be completing 
multiplication check. Children need 
to know all of their times tables up 
to twelves for this. We will also be 
consolidating our knowledge of 
fractions, decimals, telling the time 
and converting measurements. We 
will also be ensuring children can 
round to the nearest ten, hundred 
and thousand.  

Geography 

This term, our enquiry question is ‘Why 
do volcanoes and earthquakes 
happen?’. See the knowledge organiser 
for more information.  

                      Art 

In art, we will be looking at the artist M.C, 
Escher, particularly tessellations. The 
children will practise drawing in the style of 
Escher and creating tessellations pictures 
of their own. 

Welcome back to school! 

  This is our last half term in Year 4! We 
have worked hard and learned so much. 
We have lots of fun activities planned, 
including a visit from St. Luke’s Primary 
to our school next week and a visit from 
a farm this Thursday! 

P.E days are Mondays. Please ensure 
that they have the correct items in their 
P.E kits. Girls shouldn’t wear earrings on 
PE days. 

 Please send your child into school every 
day with a full water bottle. This will 
need to be taken home and washed 
daily. As the weather begins to get 
warmer, children can also bring sunhats 
or sunglasses to school, but these 
should be names if possible. 

 The children will have weekly spellings 
and sometimes other homework. 
Children should also be logging into TT 
Rockstars regularly to help them to 
learn their times tables.  

   Thank you,  

 Mrs Lenton, Miss Dunnett and Mrs Cox 

 

Science 

Our Science question is ‘How can we 
classify living things?’, which is 
continuing from last half term.  See 
last half term’s  knowledge 
organiser for more information. 

Religious Education 

This half term, we will be continuing 
our topic about how people know what 
is right and wrong. See knowledge 
organiser from last half term for 
details. 

Physical Education 

This half term, we will be completing 
outdoor activities, team games and 
problem-solving in PE. 

Computing 

We will be continuing to use the 
computers to complete Reading Plus 

three times a week. 


